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Yanco Public School………..Towards a better world 
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TERM 4 2022 
 MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY  FRIDAY SAT/SUN 

9 
Dec 5 Dec 6 Dec 7 Dec 8 Dec 9 Dec 10/11 

    Little Champions 
final session  

10 
Dec 12 Dec 13 Dec 14 Dec 15 Dec 16 Dec 17/18 

 
PRESENTATION DAY 

Award ceremony 
11am 

Year 6 Farewell Reports sent 
home 

LAST DAY FOR 
STUDENTS  

Lake Talbot Fun 
Day 

 

11 
Dec 19 

 
Dec 20 

 
Dec 21 Dec 22 Dec 23 Dec 24/25 

School 
Development 

Day 

School 
Development Day 

    

2023 

1 
Jan 23 

 
Jan 24 

 
Jan 25 Jan 26 Jan 27 Jan 28/29 

     
School 

Development 
Day 

 

2 
Jan 30 

 
Jan 31 

 
Feb 1 Feb 2 Feb 3 Feb 4/5 

School 
Development Day 

First day for 
students     

3 
Feb 6 

 
Feb 7 

 
Feb 8 Feb 9 Feb 10 Feb 4 

    
Small Schools 

Swimming 
Carnival 

 

 



 

 

 
Dear families, 
 
As we wrap up the year, I would like to wish each of you a very safe and happy holiday period and a 
very Merry Christmas. Students will be welcomed back with open arms on Tuesday 31st January. We 
already have started to plan the events for the new year and encourage each of you to keep 
checking the Sentral Calendar to stay up to date. The first big event will be the Swimming Carnival 
in week 3.   
 
Thank you to all the amazing staff members who choose to come each day to support the students 
of Yanco Public School. Each and every one of them goes above and beyond what is required of 
them in their designated role to ensure that our school is one where every child has opportunities to 
succeed in the area they are passionate about, they have adults that know them and care for them. 
As a school we are always growing and making adjustments based on the needs of the students, 
and we are planning for amazing things to happen as we move forward.   
 
Thank you also, to you the school community. We have been able to reconnect with outside 
community groups and participate in wider events and these opportunities enhance the learning 
experiences of all. Donations from the Country Women’s Association, Yanco Lion’s club and our own 
P and C have allowed for excursions and activities to be provided to all our students at a discounted 
rate.   
 
Leaving us this year are Miss Jody Batchelor and Miss Poulson. Miss Batchelor is taking up a position 
as a governess on a property where she will be able to combine her passion for working with horses 
with her expertise in supporting students on their educational journey. Miss Poulson will still be in 
the area. She is starting her first teaching position at a local school and we wish her all the best as 
she moves into the position of a classroom teacher. Mrs Hetherington is also taking maternity leave 
and we cannot wait to meet the new addition when she returns.   
  
Requests for items  
Computer mice with cable. With the purchase of the Chrome books we are no longer  
supplied with computer mice. Before we purchase these as a school, we thought we  
would ask if any families have some they may wish to donate. I know that we have a  
couple in our house as we have moved to wireless keyboards.   
 
Chair Bags  
We are looking for some help with the creation of chair bags for the K/1 class. We need to have 20 
made and were hoping that we had some skilled people in the community who could help with 
this.   
  
Staffing 2023  
This coming year we will start the year with no split grades, which is brilliant. I am lucky to be able to 
return to the school in the new year as the R/Principal and thank you all for the support given this 
year.   Classes will be led by the following staff.   
K/1 – Mrs Scifleet and Mrs Taylor   
2/3 – Miss Jeffs  
4/5/6 – Miss Williams and Miss Grigg   
RFF and Learning and Support – Miss Grigg and Mrs Kroek.   
 
Support and Administrative Staff  
Mrs Carmel Walsh – SAM  
Mrs Janelle Vidler – SAM and library  
Mr Brendan Codemo – SLSO and Chaplain  
Miss Sussanah Grigg – SLSO  
Ms Simone Hookway – SLSO  
Miss Maddison Kennedy – SLSO  
Ms Sharyn Smith – SLSO  
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